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Term Dates 
 Lessons resume Sat 3rd November 
 Last lessons before Christmas Sat 15th December 
 First lessons of new term Sat 5th January 2019 
 All dates are on our website www.liphookacademyofdance.co.uk 

Matthew Bourne Workshop 
 What a brilliant event! Well done to all those who participated in Matthew 

Bourne’s dance company The New Adventurers’ workshop on Sunday.  
 The professional dancers commented several times to me on how wonderful the 

behaviour of the children was. Fantastic! 
 I will definitely consider another workshop next year with a different theme. It was 

such a treat. 

Liphook Infant School 
 Please be aware that there are strict hall hire agreements at this venue. All parents 

are required to wait in the reception area during lessons. As this is a small area any 
parents who are able to drop children off and return at the end of lessons and not 
wait in the reception area, would be greatly appreciated.  
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 It is not permitted for parents and siblings to wait at the back of the hall during 
lessons as it is a passageway for teaching staff and is also distracting for students. 
Thank-you for your co-operation. 

Mary Poppins Returns 
 The film is released Dec 19th and features LAD graduate James Revell dancing next 

to Emily Blunt (he’s wearing a green waistcoat). 

English Youth Ballet 
 Good luck to Holly and Sophie who are performing in the EYB production 

Cinderella in Hollywood at Crawley next week. Well done to both of you! 

Christmas Visit 
 LAD graduate Charlie Day finishes his current cruise ship contract this month and 

has said he will pop in one Saturday to say hello to the students. 
 Any aspiring dance students may want to think about questions to ask him about 

working as a professional dancer on the cruise ships. 

Christmas Shop 
 Anne will be running a Christmas gift dance shop alongside the usual uniform in 

D3 Bohunt School on Sat 10th November with lots of cheaply priced dance related 
gifts – great for stocking fillers! 
 
As always any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Anne or myself. 
 
Best wishes, 
Rebecca  


